
  Welcome to the District of Okanagan-Similkameen 

Public Information Meeting 
The RDOS is nearing the  completion of the combined Stage 1 & 2 of the amendment to its 
current Liquid Waste Management Plan (LWMP). A LWMP for a municipality charts the future 
course of action for the management of wastewater; including sewage collection , sewage 
treatment and return of treated effluent to the receiving environment. Developing a LWMP is a 
three stage process that involves: 
 

Stage 1 – Identify local wastewater management issues and options 
Stage 2 – Develop and analyze option details, rank and select the preferred solutions 
Stage 3 – Prepare the executive report, finalize LWMP and submit to the Minister of 
  Environment 
. 

As part of the combined Stage 1 & 2 process, we would like to present the Advisory 
Committee’s preferred solutions for the management of wastewater in your community.  The 
Advisory Committee, the District and the consultant (AECOM) would like to solicit feedback 
from the public to confirm that you support the Advisory Committee’s recommendations.  
 

Feel free to view the displays and ask questions to any of the members or staff in attendance.  
Presentations will be made by AECOM at 5:00 pm, 6:00 pm and 7:00 pm. 
 

An exit survey is provided for your comments and feedback. 
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